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Hello Division 21, 

I hope your first Key Club meetings 

were successful!  We’re back to another 

busy school year, but your service to the 

community doesn't have to stop!  If you 

ever need service projects for your club 

please text/email me and I can help 

keep your Key Club active by research-

ing some projects for your members.  

Another place to find out about more 

service opportunities is at Fall Leader-

ship Rally coming up on Sunday, Octo-

ber 4th at Hinsdale Central High School.   

Through interactive Forums you will 

learn about your position, how to run 

for district offices, service projects, Key 

Leader, Circle K, and much more! Please 

attend! 

 

Yours in Service, 

Lauren Dvorak 
Lt. Governor Division 21 
Illinois-Eastern Iowa District 
Key Club International  
 

Lauren Dvorak Lieutenant Governor Division 21 

(815)-585-0516   11561 S. Olympic Dr. Plainfield , IL 60585   ltg21.iikc@gmail.com 



 

Announcements 

Club monthly report form 

covering September events is 

due October 10th!  

 The Awards Booklet is now 

posted on the I-I Key Club & 

Division 21 Website. Check it 

out! 

Service Project of the Month:  

Plainfield Harvest 5k 
Sunday, September 27th           
7 am-11 pm  
Des Plaines and Chicago Streets 
1 block south of Lockport Street 
in Historic Plainfield.  
Sign up http://
www.plainfieldharvest5k.com/
volunteer-response-form    
 
 Club Roster Forms due       

September 17th 

 Fall Leadership Rally October 

4th at Hinsdale Central 

 Youth Opportunity Forms 

(YOF) due October 15th 

 Early Bird Dues Deadline      

November 1st 

 

 

Key Club Pledge 

I pledge, on my honor to up-

hold the objects of key Club 

International; to build my 

home, school, and communi-

ty; to serve my nation and 

God; and combat all forces, 

which tend to undermine 

these institutions. 

Key Club Fact for  

September! 

Key Club Week is  the first 

week of November, which is al-

so Kiwanis Family Month. Dur-

ing Key Club Week, clubs are 

encouraged to spread the word 

about Key Club by participat-

ing in themed days. This in-

cludes inviting friends to meet-

ings, planning special service 

projects and promoting each 

club’s activities locally.  
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Dues Deadline 

Dues are a small fee that Key 

Club Members are required to 

pay to belong to Key Club Inter-

national.  In the Illinois-Eastern 

Iowa District each member must 

pay a total of $12 ($7 goes to 

International and $5 goes to the 

District).  You can also charge an 

additional amount for funds for 

your own club.     

Dues are used to fund district 

events and to create and distrib-

ute Key Club promotional infor-

mation internationally. At this 

link: All About Dues  you can 

find any other questions you 

may have and steps for paying  

dues.  Please have your dues in 

by November 1st and you will 

receive an awesome patch for 

your Key Club banner! 

Club Officer Rosters 

At this link: Club Officer Roster 

Online Form please enter names 

and contact information for your 

officers and Kiwanis Adviser so 

the District Board, as well as 

myself can send you important 

Key Club updates. Thanks to 

Metea Valley, Naperville 

North, Plainfield Central, 

Plainfield North, Romeoville, 

Waubonsie Valley, and 

Wheaton-Warrenville South 

for already turning in rosters! 

Keep up the GREAT work! 

If you elected officers in the 

Spring, please fill out this form 

as soon as possible! If you are 

holding election next school 

year, fill out this form after your 

election.  Club Officer Rosters 

are due September 17th! 
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Fall Leadership Rally 

 

When:  Sunday, October    

     4th from 12-4 pm 

[Registration 12:00-12:30 pm] 

Where:  Hinsdale Central    

    High School, 5500    

    South Grant Street  

Why Should You Attend? 

 Through interactive Forums 

you will learn about your posi-

tion, how to run for district of-

fices, service projects, Key 

Leader, Circle K, and much 

more!  

 

 

 

There will be snacks!!! 

 

Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The U.S. Fund for UNICEF sup-

ports UNICEF's work, and other 

efforts in support of the world's 

children, through fundraising, 

advocacy and education in the 

United States. Trick-or-Treat 

for UNICEF began in 1950 as a 

way to help kids in more than 

just candy! 90 cents of every 

dollar goes to directly to help 

kids!  Since than, more than 

$175 million has been raised 

for UNICEF! Order Coin Boxes 

for your club:  https://

www.unicefusa.org/form/trick-

or-treat/box-orde     
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Divisional Council Meeting (DCM) Update 

Spotlight on Service! 

 

Our 3rd Divisional Council Meeting was 

recently held on September 10th, 2015 

at the West Branch Aurora Public Library!  

At this meeting we discussed important 

information coming up in the Fall, includ-

ing Fall Leadership Rally, The Youth Op-

portunities Fund, Trick-or-Treat for 

UNICEF and Funds 2 You-a shoe drive for Key Club week.   If 

you missed the meeting you can access all information on the 

Division 21 Key Club Website.   We meet once a month at the 

West Branch Aurora Public Library, 233 Constitution Dr in Au-

rora.  The next meeting date will be at Fall Leadership Rally on 

October 4th! 

 

 

Try some of these projects for Fall! 

 Clothing Drive 

 School Supply Drive 

 Decorate pumpkins and give to local nursing home 

 Clean up a local park/forest preserve 

 Trick or Treat for UNICEF 

 Work with the Special Olympics 

 Provide Tutoring for Elementary students 
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